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For more information, please contact the project team on 1800 722 203 (free call),       
email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au

Temporary carpark 
closures
Eastern carpark (partial) – Wednesday 22 August from 7pm 

Western carpark – TO BE RESCHEDULED

To enable the installation of the temporary 
footbridge as part of the Strathpine station 
accessibility upgrade, sections of the station 
carpark will be unavailable on selected 
nights in August. 

A large crane will be situated in the carpark 
overnight to lift the bridge into position. 

For the safety of the public and private 
property, customers are requested to please 
assist the project team by removing vehicles 
in the affected carpark by 7pm on the day 
of works (see map).

Due to emergency works elsewhere on the 
network, the crane lift scheduled for Sunday 
19 August will be rescheduled to a later 
date.

We appreciate your cooperation and 
apologise for any inconvenience during 
these important works.

Eastern carpark
7pm Wednesday 22 August

Western carpark
TO BE RESCHEDULED
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